Board of Trustees
Governance Committee
Marblehead Community Charter Public School
17 Lime Street
Marblehead MA 01945

Dear Board of Trustees and Governance Committee,

Attached you will find my CV outlining my work as an educator for the last 34 years, including more than half of that time spent in various roles at MCCPS. With my considerable experience in education, and specifically as a member of this school's community, I believe that I could provide beneficial input as a member of the Board of Trustees.

Since first becoming a member of the MCCPS community in 1996, I have believed strongly in the school's integrated, project based approach to learning, and have watched countless students develop and succeed both academically and socially through this approach, including both of my sons, Thomas ('09) and Brendan ('13). I have developed and collaborated on elements of integrated projects including 4th grade Bridges Build Communities project, 5th grade's Colonial Life project, 6th grade French House project, 7th grade Quilting project, and many more. My commitment to MCCPS resulted in receipt of the Founding Faculty Award in 2013, and continues through my current role as Reading Specialist.

As a member of the MCCPS Board of Trustees, I believe that my personal alignment with the school's mission, and the wealth of historical knowledge I can provide will prove invaluable in the board's objective to ensure that the school is an academic success, organizationally viable, and faithful to the terms of its charter.

Sincerely,

Carol Newcomb McEnaney